
From: G  Ali   
Sent: August 24, 2021 10:25 AM 
To: Chere Schwindt <cschwindt@woolwich.ca> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] Extension of Municipal Services (SSL) 
 
Good Morning. I am still interested and planning to build a house at  Joseph street and want to 
have Municipal Service WATER and /Or Wastewater. for my residence  Joseph Street. Breslau. Please 
do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions or concerns at . 
Regards  
 G  Ali 
 
 


